
THE FEBRUARY MEETING IN NEW YORK 

The six hundred and forty-third meeting of the American Mathe­
matical Society was held at the City College of the City University 
of New York in New York, N. Y. on Saturday, February 25, 1967. 
About 76 persons attended, including 69 members of the Society. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for East­
ern Sectional Meetings, Professor Monroe D. Donsker of New York 
University addressed the Society on Asymptotic evaluation of f unction 
space integrals. He was introduced by Professor Mark Kac. 

There were four sessions for twenty-four contributed papers, 
chaired by Professors Michael A. Aissen, Alex Heller, Israel H. Rose 
and Abraham Schwartz. 

HERBERT FÉDÉRER 

Associate Secretary 
PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND 

306 


